From: Glen Millar [mailto:glen.millar@county-lambton.on.ca]
Sent: April-10-13 11:48 AM

To: BoardSec

Cc: Jason Cole

Subject: Observer Status - Bornish and Kerwood Adelaide

Kirsten Wall, Board Secretary
Ontario Energy Board

2300 Younge Street

Toronto, Ontario

April 10, 2013
Dear Ms. Wall:

| realize we are probably late in making this request, but the County of Lambton requests observer
status for the proceedings of the following applications:

EB-2013-0040 Bornish Wind
EB-2013-0041 Kerwood Adelaide Wind

As you may be aware, the County of Lambton is in discussions with the same proponent regarding the
Jericho Wind project within Lambton County and their expected leave to construct for their transmission
line. Believe attending the hearing would be beneficial to the County of Lambton as many of the issues
will be similar.

Thanks in advance and sorry for the tardiness of this request.

Glen Millar, P.Eng.

Public Works Technologist
County of Lambton

(519) 845-0801 Ext. 5311

b% please don't print this e-mail unless you really need to.

DISCLAIMER:

If you are not the intended recipient of this transmission, you are hereby notified that any disclosure or other action
taken in reliance on its contents is strictly prohibited. Please delete the information from your system and notify the
sender immediately. If you receive this email in error contact the County of Lambton at 519-845-0801 extension
5405 or email itsupport@county-lambton.on.ca.
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